Sons in Retirement

(SIR)

By Duane Heaton


April Meeting:

Big Sir Jim Goetsch welcomed all to the meeting.

Larry Shelley led the group in singing, “Five Foot Two” (5’2”) and “On Top of Old Smokey.” Bill Buchholz accompanied him with a Ukulele. There is some great musical talent in this duo.

[image: image1.jpg]\\"

~
7

"1 b

‘\-\\ o





Bob Chan announced a luncheon date with our wives for, Friday July 21st. Save the date as there will be a nice meal and entertainment to follow. More details will be coming in the May and June meeting.

Big Sir Jim Goetsch and Membership Chairman Phil Jones introduced three new members who were received into our SIR Chapter 170. 
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Big Sir Jim Goetsch with new members Gary Bell, Michael Gaide and John Woodbury, along with Membership, Chairman Phil Jones.

On March 20th a golf tournament was held at Morgan Creek. The event was a 4 man- 2 best ball event. Congratulations to the winners! Pictured are Allen Bolen, Jim Gunn and Jerry Langseth. Grego Kosinski was not available for the photo. The next golf tournament is April 17th at Empire Ranch.

[image: image3.jpg]



Golf Committee Chairman Ron Wolyn presenting the tournament winners cash.

May’s wine tasting event is May 19th 3pm to 5pm at a location to be determined. Look for the flier or contact Terry Eberhardt..

Little Sir Bob Chan introduced our April guest speaker. Denis Peirce presentation was on Arctic Fox Trolling Flies and fly-fishing. You can listen to Denis on radio Friday evenings from 6:00 to 700 PM on KNCO AM 830, Fishing and Outdoor Report. Denis is very knowledgeable and interesting. Check out his website at http://www.trollingflies.com.
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Denis Pierce and Little Sir Bob Chan

Upcoming May Guest Speaker:

Our guest speaker in May is Glenn D. Kenes, CRPC, financial advisor and managing director of Barber Kenes Retirement Solutions. The topic for his presentation is “Investing, the Markets and What’s Next”. He is a Charter Retirement Planning Consultant. Originally from Connecticut, Glenn is a graduate of Syracuse University. If you are surprised and wondering why and how the Dow Jones reached the 20,000 plus mark or wondering when the  “bubble” is going to burst or if you want to put your finances and investments in order, you don’t want to miss Mr. Kenes ‘ presentation.

Travel Dates for 2017:

Avalon Waterways Danube River Cruise: May 20 - June 2, 2017 

Albuquerque Balloon Fiesta: October 7-14, 2017
Panama Canal Cruise: October 27 - November 11, 2017

Travel Destinations for 2018:

Graceland

Alaska Cruise

Spring Training Arizona

More information will follow including the exact dates.

Contact Terry Eberhardt for more information.

Upcoming Events:

Lunch Meeting: May 3rd

                          June 7th
Wine Tasting: May 19th Location TBD

Golf: May 16th Alta Sierra


         June 12th Dark Horse 

Blood Drive: June 4th

Luncheon: July 21st

Fun Day: September 9th
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